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Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: LJHS      Analyst:   Heidi Beazizo  
ECAF:    23-0287 
Proposal:  Mot. 23-125     Date:    March 22, 2023 
Consideration 
The Executive’s Office requests Council consider approving proposed Motion 23-125 
which would approve and authorize the Executive to sign the application with Washington 
State Department of Health (DOH) for provider enrollment in the Childhood Vaccine 
Program. 
Background   
Vaccines in Washington State are purchased through a universal vaccine purchasing 
system and then distributed through providers.  Enrolled providers, like the Snohomish 
County Health Department receive these vaccines at no cost for all children.   
The Health Department is re-enrolling as a provider and a new agreement needs to be 
executed. 
Current Proposal  
Scope:  Motion 23-125 authorizes the execution of the application with DOH for the 
Childhood Vaccine Program.  The agreement outlines the requirements of program 
participation such as information sharing, vaccine management, eligibility, etc.  Dr. Lewis 
is listed as the practicing provider for the application. 
Duration:  Annual Application due by April 30th  
Fiscal Implications:  N/A 
2023 Budget:  N/A 
Future Budget Impacts:  N/A 
Handling: EXPEDITE 
Approved-as-to-form:  N/A (state form agreement) 
Risk Management:   YES 
Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE 
Request:  Move to GLS on March 29th for Council to consider taking action.  

https://doh.wa.gov/public-health-healthcare-providers/public-health-system-resources-and-services/immunization/childhood-vaccine-program

